 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1On March 15, 2005 School Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding items on the March 16, 2005 Board Meeting Agenda:

B1 Budget Amendments - January 2005

Question:
Please explain the commercial paper program and why its value decreased.

Response:
The revenues associated with the Commercial Paper (CP) program were first budgeted in December, after the initial approval by the School 
Board.  The original budget of $300 million was based on the not to exceed amount listed in the Resolution.  Staff was still in the process of negotiating with the Letter of Credit (LOC) banks at that time.  The School Board approved the final Resolution and Letter of Credit agreements in January.  The final documents authorized a LOC of $300 million and a CP with a par value of $275 million.  The CP was reduced to insure that LOC would be sufficient to cover the maximum outstanding CP as well as the maximum possible interest and fees. This adjustment will not impact the construction of facilities, but did require a reduction of the current year budget.  

